Debra Thomeson

From: George Wood <gswood49@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:26 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Mask mandate

Dear Petersburg assembly members,

Due to the increase in Covid-19 cases across Alaska and the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays
approaching I would really like to see a mask mandate put into place. Masks should be required in any
indoor public place in Petersburg during this time. We are being told by health officials over and over
again that wearing a mask protects ourselves as well as others around us. It is a health issue and should
be thought of as such. T hope we can see it as working together to keep us all safe.

Thank you for your consideration of this difficult issue.

Sincerely,

Sue Wood

Sent from my iPhone



